
We will be flying to a different 

country each week. We will be 

making our own passports and 

sharing information about what 

we find out. 

We will be cooking 

some delicious food 

from around the 

world and exploring 

it using our senses.  

We will be using different 

maps to look at where we 

live and countries we find 

out about e.g. atlases, 

Google Earth etc 

We will be thinking 

about how people 

celebrate including 

birthdays, Chinese 

New Year and 

Christmas. 

How you can help at home? 
 Read daily with your child. 

 Go over the sounds we send home every week.  

 Talk to your child about different foods and how they look, feel and taste.  

 Find Bordon on a map and look at the different places you have travelled to in the UK and 

abroad. If you look at Google Earth please remember our e-safety rules. What food did you 

have? 
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Pilot Rumble has invited the children in 

Year R to join him on his adventures 

around the world! They will be focusing 

on foods from different countries such 

as England, China, Italy and India.  
 

Dates to remember: 
24th November –  Christmas Pantomime (held within school). 

3rd December –           International food tasting day. Parents are 

invited to bring along food from their own cultural background to 

share with the children.  

4th December –   Christmas Fayre 

16th December –  Year R Nativity 9:30 am 

18th December –  Christmas Party and Christmas Dinner 


